
Legal Notice
 Millcreek Township

School District
Attention: Food Service

Management Companies
The Millcreek Township

School District is requesting
proposals for school food

service management services.
The Food Service

Management Company will
provide management services

according to United States
Department of Agriculture

(USDA) regulations and
guidelines, as well as the

Pennsylvania Department of
Education policies and

guidelines.
Food Service Management

Companies and/or their
representatives may submit

proposals to:
Millcreek Township School

District
Aaron O’Toole

3740 West 26th Street
Erie, Pennsylvania 16506
A mandatory pre-bid and
walk-through meeting is

scheduled for March 3, 2025,
at 9:00 a.m. at the Millcreek

Township School District
Education Center, 3740 West
26th Street, Erie, PA 16506.

All proposals must be
submitted no later than 11:30
a.m. on March 25, 2025. All

proposals should be delivered
in a sealed envelope and

addressed to the Millcreek
Township School District and

be clearly marked:
Food Service Management
Bid, Mr. Aaron O’Toole, Chief
Financial Officer, MILLCREEK
TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT
3740 West 26th Street, Erie,

PA 16506.
Mackenzie O’Connor

Secretary to the Board
Millcreek Township School

District


